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The 23rd annual Marsh Cookout on 
the Circle, co-chaired by 
Bruce McCaw and Mike Semler, is 
being planned for Thursday, June 19, 
2014 (rain date June 20) on 
Monument Circle in Indianapolis. 
Please mark your calendar today, 
and help with this great cause. For 
more information, contact Leslie 
Anderson, 2014 Staff Advisor, by 
phone at (317) 813-7113. 
 
Every Scout deserves the 
opportunity to attend summer 
camp. The Annual Marsh 
Supermarkets Cookout on the Circle 
raises awareness of Scouting and 
supports Scouting Workership Fund 
which enables hundreds of central 
Indiana Scouts to receive the 
financial support they need to attend 
a Scouting Camps each summer. The 
2013 Marsh Cookout raised $20,000 
to support the council Scout 
workership fund, which allows over 
1,000 Scouts to attend camp 
annually. 

 
 

 

 

 
Mark your Calendar 
By Dana Harrison 
The fishing derby is scheduled for 
September 13th, 2014.  
Select link below to be directed to 
the details of the event. 
http://sugarcreek.homestead.com/Fi
shing_Derby_2014.pdf 
 
Need Baloo training? It will be 
offered at Camp Collum on June 21-
22nd. Select link below for details. 
 
http://sugarcreek.homestead.com/B
aloo_Training_Flyer_2014.pdf 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Training Awards Anyone? 
Just about every registered leader 
position at the Cub Scout, Boy Scout, 
Venturing, or District Leadership levels 
has a training award.  Have you earned 
the training award for your current 
position?  Maybe you already have, but 
haven’t looked at the requirements yet.  
Or maybe you’re new to your position.  
All the requirements for the various 
awards can be found at 
http://www.scouting.org/sitecore/conte
nt/home/awards_central.aspx .  Not 
familiar with adult recognition awards?  
Need to submit your application for one?  
Talk to me at roundtable or shoot me an 
email at SDL39@att.net .  I’m more than 
willing to come out and answer 
questions your unit leadership has about 
how to get their square knots.   
 
Dan Green 
SC Adult Recognition Chair 

Marsh “Cookout 
on the Circle” 
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Events 
Training 

Because of great success with the 

Training Camp program, it will return 

again this summer. A leader, who 

completes their required training to 

become a fully-trained leader through 

online training modules and volunteer 

led courses, will have an opportunity 

to earn a free, limited edition Council 

Training Camp Shoulder strip.  Visit 

http://www.crossroadsbsa.org/Trainin

g/CourseDescriptions.aspx to 

download the forms: Training Camp 

Flyer, Cub Scout Leader Patch form, 

Boy Scout Leader Patch form, 

Venturing Leader Patch form and 

Team Leader Patch form.Sugar Creek 

District is making it a priority to get 

its leaders basic trained, and we have 

trainers ready to help make it happen 

on an “On-Demand” schedule. Our 

district training team will be reaching 

out to Committee Chairs, 

Cubmasters, and Scoutmasters to 

arrange dates and times to come train 

members of your leadership teams 

that are not basic-trained. If you have 

any questions about what trainings 

you or your unit’s leaders still need, 

or if you would like to schedule a 

training to take place during one of 

your unit’s leader meetings, please 

feel free to call Steve Taylor (765-

676-6666) in Boone or Clinton 

County, or Will Turner (765-267-

0948) in Montgomery County or Tom 

James 

Fall  Recruitment 

Attention all Cub Scout 

Leaders!!!  While we are enjoying the 

wonderful weather, and the fun of 

summer, Fall Recruitments are 

sneaking up on us.  Have you set 

adate, time and location for both your 

recruitment night and the follow-up 

parent orientation night?  These 

should be on different dates.  If you 

have done so, have you provided that 

information to Tom or 

Anthony?  Please send this 

information right away to 

tjames@crossroadsbsa.org and 

pastor.anthony.stone@gmail.com.  

 

Popcorn 2014 

The popcorn sale is right around 

the corner!  I hope you all are 

getting excited!  John Fitzpatrick 

will be serving as our District 

Popcorn Kernel this year, and is 

looking forward to working with 

all of you to make the sale as 

smooth as possible. 

 

If your unit has already committed 

to sell popcorn, THANKS!!!  If 

you have not signed up to sell 

popcorn, email 

sc_popcorn@outlook.com with 

the following information:  Kernel 

Name, Unit, Address, Phone 

Number, Email, and yes or no 

answers to the following 

questions: Is your unit planning to 

participate in the initial order?  Is 

your unit planning to participate in 

the final order?. 

 

**If your unit is not planning to 

sell popcorn, please email the 

above address with what your unit 

is planning to do for a fundraiser 

this year, and how much you hope 

to net from the fundraiser. 

 

2014 Pinewood Derby 
 

This year's Pinewood Derby is 

coming soon!!  The derby is 

scheduled for Saturday, June 21st, 

from 9am - 1pm.  The race will be 

held at the Athena Center in 

Crawfordsville.  The cost to run will 

be $5 per boy.  If you have boys 

participating, please email Tom with 

the following information: 

Boys Name 

Boys Rank during 2013-2014 

 

 

 

Day Camp 2014 

ROTARY DAY CAMP 
JULY 7 - 11 
Our Sugar Creek District Day Camp is 
located only 5 miles West of 
Crawfordsville.    
Camp Rotary is nestled on 80 acres 
of wooded hills and sits along the 
beautiful Sugar Creek.   
There are some very important key dates 
that you will want to remember so you 
are ready to join us for a week 
of SUMMER FUN AT CAMP. 
*See Rotary Camp Flier for more 
information 
Unit Leaders 
*Wed. April 2 Meet at the Crawfordsville 
Public Library, Room D, 6:30-8:30 
*Turn in your pack Camp Roster 
/Payments & Medical Forms 
Wed. May 21 Meet at the Crawfordsville 
Public Library, Room B, 6:30-8:30 
 

Questions Contact: 
Co-Director - Linda Taylor-Solano 
Program Director - Tony Solano 
avlmsolano@netzero.net 
 
Click here for link to Flyer 
http://sugarcreek.homestead.com/Rotary
_Flyer_2014.pdf 
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Wood Badge is the BSA’s ultimate 
leadership training for adults, It offers 
a six day immersion in the theory, 
practice, and experience of 
appropriate skills for leading others 
within Scouting and environments 
beyond the BSA. It accomplishes this 
by building all of the pieces of the 
course on a foundation of five central 
themes. 
 

 


 

 

 
 
Wood Badge is designed to be as 
valuable to leaders involved with Cub 
Scouting, Varsity Scouting, and  

 

 

 

 

Venturing as it is to those primarily 
involved with the Boy Scout Program.  

 

Participant Must be: 

Registered member of the Boy 
Scouts of America  

capable of functioning safely in an 
outdoor environment  

mplete Youth 
Protection,and the following:  
 
Cub Scout Leaders  
Leader Specific Training  
Scoutmasters and Assistants  
Leader Specific Training  
Outdoor Leader Skills  
Troop Committee  
Troop Committee Challenge  
Varsity Scout Leaders  
Varsity Scout Leader Fundamentals  
Venturing Leaders  
Venturing Leader Specific Training  
Commissioners  
Commissioner Basic 
Training  
District Committee  

District Committee Training 
Workshop 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Fall 2014 

August 16 - 18, 2014  

September 20-22, 2014 

Rick French  
C6-160-14-2 Course Director  
Cell Phone: 317-506-2833 
Email: rick.french@ftcsc.k12

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be one of the first Two people to  

e-mail Tom James at   

 tjames@crossroadsbsa.org and you will 

receive a prize. To claim your prize 
you must attend Roundtable 
meeting on 6-12-2014. 
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